Clifton, NJ Family Church: Let's Celebrate True Children's Day Together!

Crescentia DeGoede
November 11, 2020

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

This Sunday, November 15th is the 61st True Children's Day! This holiday offers a great opportunity to
introduce our children to our traditions in a fun and festive way.

We would like to invite parents and grandparents with young children Pre-K to 7th grade to join us for a
celebration in the church with a short kid-friendly program and an offering table. All others are invited to
join us for a True Children's Day themed D3 Gathering after the National Family Service.

What: True Children's Day Holy Day Celebration with offering table

Where: Clifton Church Chapel

When: This Sunday, Nov 15th at 9:30am

This will be followed by an orientation to Sunday School to learn more about what's being offered this
year and register your child(ren). Children will also have the opportunity to participate in their first

Sunday School class.

Safety: Please bring masks for each member of your family, and guide children to keep a social distance
of 6 feet from others as much as possible. Also, please stay home if you don't feel well.

Should you like to celebrate in your home, we encourage you to prepare an offering table, gifts for your
children, and hold a little service.

For those that would like some creative resources to use for your home celebration, please check out this
resource from Pastors Lena and Jario Gavin.

Look forward to seeing you there! Please contact our Children's Ministry Director, Soin Alexander at:
soinalexander0803@ gmail,com with any questions.

Sincerely,

Pastor Crescentia
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